

TUXEDO JOINT FIRE DISTRICT

BOX 782 TOWN OF TUXEDO TUXEDO PARK, NEW YORK 10987

October 12, 2022

Elizabeth Doherty, Village Clerk Village of Tuxedo Park 80 Lorillard Road Tuxedo Park, NY 10987

Dear Ms. Doherty:

CC:

The Board of Fire Commissioners for Tuxedo Joint Fire District wish to inform you of their decision to recommend that the term for Commissioner Edward "Benji" Brennan, which expires on December 31, 2022, be renewed for an additional five years.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me by phone at 845-325-1561 or email at secretarytjfd@yahoo.com.

Sincerely,

Rebecca S. Welsh Secretary/Treasurer

HWelsh

Board of Fire Commissioners